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This is a reminder regarding the CMS Directory Audit conducted in May 2024 and the 
importance of maintaining accurate and up-to-date provider demographics. Ensuring the 
accuracy of information submitted to Verda Health Plan of Texas is essential for 
compliance and allows us to serve our members effectively. 

As we approach the Annual Enrollment Period (AEP) from October 15th to December 7th, it 
is crucial that providers affiliated with your IPA are accurately represented in our network 
directory. Please encourage your providers to stay informed about Verda Health Plan of 
Texas as their affiliated health plan. This education is vital, especially as Verda is quickly 
becoming the number one plan of choice among Medicare beneficiaries in the Houston 
market. An accurate provider directory enhances member access to care and supports our 
mutual goals during this growth phase. 

We appreciate your support in upholding these standards and ensuring a seamless 
experience for all Verda members. If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out 
Provider Services at 713-979-9625 or email providerservices@verdahealthcare.com. 
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